
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 November 2005 

6. HEATHCOTE VALLEY PARK:  FUNDING OF SPORT PARK FACILITIES 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the Board’s support to bring forward $525,000 funding 

identified in 2008/09 and 2009/10 in the current LTCCP, to this financial year so that sport facilities 
could be developed at Heathcote Valley Park and available for use in winter 2006. 

 
 The Board decided to recommend to the Council that it bring forward the development of sport 

facilities at Heathcote Valley Park to the 2005/06 financial year. 
 
 This report was dealt with at the Council meeting of 13 October 2005. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


